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Voluntary Continuation of Quarterly Reporting  
 
 
 

The Board of Directors of Captii Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the 
“Group”) wishes to inform its shareholders that the Company will continue with quarterly reporting of 
the Group’s financial results. 
 
In view of the recent amendments to the listing rules of the Singapore Securities Trading Limited 
(“SGX-ST”) Listing Manual which came into effect on 7 February 2020, the Company is no longer 
required by SGX-ST to perform quarterly reporting. However, the Company has opted to continue 
with quarterly reporting of the Group’s financial results on a voluntary basis. 
 
The Company believes the continuation of quarterly reporting of the Group’s financial results would 
enable the shareholders and stakeholders of the Company to be updated regularly on the Group’s 
financial performance. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
By Order Of The Board 
Anton Syazi Ahmad Sebi 
Executive Director 
13 March 2020 
1 Jun 2016 
 


